
 
OFFICE OF STUDENT ACCOUNTING 
908-737-3240 
908-737-3250 (FAX) 

A  2014 1098-T form will be distributed to all eligible students on or about February 2, 

2015  that can be used to compute eligibility for education tax credits or a tuition tax deduction. 

TO UPDATE YOUR SSN, NAME AND ADDRESS FOR 1098-T CLICK HERE  

NON-RESIDENT ALIENS WHO WISH TO RECEIVE 1098-T PLEASE CLICK HERE  

TO SIGN UP FOR ELECTRONIC DELIVERY OF 1098-T CLICK HERE 

 


